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AGI Releases Status of the Geoscience Workforce: Trends in Geosciences at 
Four Year Institutions
The American Geological Institute (AGI) Workforce Program has released the second chapter, entitled Trends in Geoscience 

Education at Four Year Institutions, of the Status of the Geoscience Workforce report. Chapters 1 and 2 of this report are now 

available through the AGI website at http://www.agiweb.org/workforce/.
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